
 

 
 

Memo: Short-Term Rentals  UPDATE 
Essential Services COVID-19 - 2020-06-04 

To: All Individuals operating a Short-Term Rental 

On Thursday June 4th, 2020 the Province of Ontario announced that as of June 5 at 
12:01am, Short term rentals can be allowed to resume operations.  

With this announcement the Town of Huntsville would like to remind operators that they 
are responsible for obtaining a Short-Term Rental Accommodation License. Failure to 
submit an application by July 15, 2020, so may result in fines or charges being laid. 

As the Municipal buildings remain closed to the public, applications are being accepted 
through our website. For more information on the program or to submit an applications 
please visit: https://www.huntsville.ca/en/home-property-and-planning/short-term-
accommodation-rentals.aspx.  

Thank you for your ongoing co-operation and should you have any questions please 
contact us for more information. 

 

Christopher Nagy, CBO      
Town of Huntsville      
Christopher.Nagy@huntsville.ca    
705-789-1751 ext 2228     
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